
Year 1 Instructions for Friday 15th May 2020 
 
Good Morning!  I cannot believe we have reached the end of another week.  Thank you all 
for working so hard.  I am really proud of you all adapting to this new way of learning so 
well.  I have enjoyed looking at your work.  Hopefully I will see you all very soon. 
 
 
Phonics:  Complete a session from Mrs.Jervis. 
Go onto www.phonicsplay.co.uk and play Reading Robot either Phase 5 or Year 1 Phonics 
check. 
Try spelling the following words: swimming, dolphin, crumb, feet, mouse, cough, summer, 
cliff. 
 
Maths: Complete any unfinished work from this week. Try the attached worksheet 
Then I have set you some challenges on www.sumdog.com ( hopefully you have received an 
email with your login details) see how you get on. 
There is also a Friday challenge on www.whiterosemaths.com which you may want to have 
a try at too. 
 
English:  Analysis:  Attached to the home learning page are 3 house adverts.  Read them and 
then think about these questions.  You may want to write things onto the sheet, highlight or 
underline key features.  This will help you when you eventually come to write your own 
advert later. 
Does the advert have a picture?  Is it a detailed enough picture for you? 
Does it tell you how much it is? 
Where it is? 
Can you underline or highlight any words that are trying to persuade you to buy the house? 
Any good adjectives (describing words)? 
Who do you think currently owns the house?  (Clue they are all fairy tale characters.) 
Would you buy the house? 
 
Geography:  Either go for a walk down West End in the centre of Osmotherley or look on 
Street View.  We are going to be looking at the human features (manmade) of the road. 
Fill in the attached table,  count how many houses you can see, pubs, roads, cafes, and you 
can add anything else you can see. 
Which feature can you see the most of?   Why do you think that may be? 
 
Music:  Go onto www.charanga.com and try either Round and round or Your imagination. 
 
Don’t forget to spend time reading and sharing books. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs. Edgeworth. 


